
CHANGES TO SUPERCATS TRY OUT TIMES 
PLEASE TAKE NOTE

Due to an overwhelming response to our program - the following time changes will 
take place on the 8th and 15th of September.

IMPORTANT NOTE: Parents and Guardians and Athletes are required to attend 
a 30 minute presentation about the program at the conclusion of 

the on court session on the 8th of September only. For Example: Under 12 Boys 
complete on court at 1pm - the presentation will be 1-1.30 at the Arena.

Attendance at this meeting for ALL PARENTS and GUARDIANS is 
COMPULSORY!

NEW TRYOUT TIMES FOR 8TH AND 15TH SEPTEMBER
12pm Under 12 Boys
1pm Under 12 Girls
2pm Under 14 Boys
3pm under 14 Girls

4pm Under 16 Boys and Girls
5pm Under 18 Boys and Girls

6pm Under 20 Boys

Note for Current Supercats
DO NOT WEAR ANYTHING RELATED TO THE SUPERCATS OR 

BASKETBALL GEELONG.

All Athletes:
* Bring a light and dark shirt

* Bring a drink bottle
DO NOT bring a ball

Basketballs will not be permitted into the venue
* Please arrive 30 minutes early to register

Questions? 
Email Bruce Hultgren - coach@basketballgeelong.com.au


